
Peek of the Week 
Woodlands  

Week commencing  15th April 2024 

Our Learning 

This week in Badgers we have 
been continuing our learning 
about Occupations. 

In Literacy we have been using 
colourful semantics to focus on 
‘Who?’ and ‘Where?’ as we learn 
more about everyday 
superheroes like police and 
firefighters. We have been using 
colourful semantics to match 
who the person is to where we 
would find them. 

In maths we have been 
consolidating our one to one 
correspondence work, focusing 
on the actual counting of objects 
in relation to the correct 
numbers. We have been 

matching up the correct amount 
of items to their number.  

Important Dates 

Makaton sign:  

 

 

 

 

Star of the week 

Yuhara– for being kind to her friends and engaging in all her lessons 

Contact us:      sen@prioryschool.com      01628 600300  

 


